ECE-Uncefact

From: Nena Dokuzov <Nena.Dokuzov@gov.si>

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 1:14 PM

To: ECE-Uncefact

Cc: Kamola Khusnutdinova; Jie Wei; Nadezhda SPORYSHEVA

Subject: Re: Open API generation from domain models - Request for HoD support
| support,

Kind regards

Nena

Sent from Outlook for i0OS

From: ECE-Uncefact <uncefact@un.org>

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 1:08:53 PM

To: ECE-Uncefact <uncefact@un.org>

Cc: Kamola Khusnutdinova <kamola.khusnutdinova@un.org>; Jie Wei <weij@un.org>; Nadezhda SPORYSHEVA
<nadezhda.sporysheva@un.org>

Subject: RE: Open APl generation from domain models - Request for HoD support

Dear UN/CEFACT Head of Delegation,

4

This is a reminder for your kind support to the UN/CEFACT project “Open API generation from domain models”.

If you would like to support this project, please kindly confirm by returning this email. Many thanks!

Best regards,
Jie
Jie WEI (Ms.) | Associate Economic Affairs Officer

Economic Cooperation and Trade Division | United Nations Economic Commission for Europe (UNECE)
Palais des Nations | 8-14 Avenue de la Paix | CH - 1211 Geneva 10 | Switzerland
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From: ECE-Uncefact

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 3:27 PM

To: ECE-Uncefact <uncefact@un.org>

Cc: Kamola Khusnutdinova <kamola.khusnutdinova@un.org>; Jie Wei <weij@un.org>
Subject: Open API generation from domain models - Request for HoD support

Dear UN/CEFACT Head of Delegation,
A UN/CEFACT project on “Open API generation from domain models” has been approved by the Bureau, pending

three Head of Delegation support. You can find the project proposal on the following page on our CUE website:
https://uncefact.unece.org/display/uncefactpublic/Open+APl+generation+from+domain+models.




The role of UN/CEFACT Heads of Delegation is essential for the proper functioning of our work, not only for the
validations and approvals during the Plenary sessions, but also for launching new projects. All projects that aim to
create either a Recommendation, a Business Standard or a Technical Specification require three Head of Delegation
support in order to be launched. This support does not imply that your organization or your delegation bring
resources to this topic, although that is greatly appreciated for all projects when possible. This support does
recognize that this topic is relevant to the scope and mandate of UN/CEFACT and that it would be a positive addition
in our deliverables.

If you would like to support this project, please kindly confirm by returning this email.
Many thanks in advance for your consideration and continuing support!

Best regards,
Jie

Jie WEI (Ms.) | Associate Economic Affairs Officer

Economic Cooperation and Trade Division | United Nations Economic Commission for Europe (UNECE)
Palais des Nations | 8-14 Avenue de la Paix | CH - 1211 Geneva 10 | Switzerland

Email: weij@un.org | Phone: +41 (0) 22-917-3371 | Website : https://unece.org




